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Gilbert, 

Please see attached correspondence on behalf of the Oversight
Committee. Original to follow via mail. Please feel free to
give me a call to discuss.

Kindest,

Paul

Paul Q. Carter

Executive Director – Muskrat Oversight Committee

Cabinet Secretariat, Executive Council

Government of Newfoundland and Labrador

PO Box 8700

St. John’s, NL
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Phone: 709-729-3681

 

Email: paulcarter@gov.nl.ca

 

 

 

“This email and any attached files are intended for the sole
use of the primary and copied addressee(s) and may contain
privileged and/or confidential information. Any distribution,
use or copying by any means of this information is strictly
prohibited. If you received this email in error, please delete

it immediately and notify the sender.” 
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